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GREY BRUCE OPP HOSTING RECRUITMENT SESSION

(SAUGEEN FIRST NATION, ON) – The Grey Bruce Ontario Provincial Police (OPP) is 
happy to invite you to a recruitment session.

On Wednesday, March 29, 2023, The Grey Bruce OPP will be hosting a recruitment 
session in Saugeen First Nation. Members of Saugeen First Nation, Neyaashiinigmiing 
First Nation, and the general public are encouraged to attend and learn all about the 
OPP and our members. 

Details for the event are listed below:

Aaron Roote Memorial Youth Centre
6433 Highway 21, Saugeen First Nation
March 29, 2023, from 2:30 p.m. – 5:30 p.m.

Members on hand will have information pertaining to Uniform Recruitment, the OPP 
Auxiliary Program, the OPP PEACE Program and more. 
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Contact: Constable Nick Wilson - Media Relations Officer
Email: nicholas.wilson@opp.ca 

Twitter - @OPP_WR

Facebook - @OPPWest
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